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The Evangelism Trail –August 2023  

 

Patti reports: Our friend, interpreter, and board member, Geri Lundien, graciously translated (from Spanish) 

this description of a painting her dad made for me. My heart is for souls, and I guess he knew that (he is now 

with Jesus.) This painting inspired me to write about rescuing people from hell, and now, as my book, Hell is 

Forever: The Way of Escape is currently being published (watch for it, September 2023,) I am thrilled to share 

it. Please pray for my book, that souls will be rescued from hell. I will also feature some testimonies from 

several ministry friends, so be ready to share this book with all of your friends and 

family. Joe and I will keep you posted on the roll out and when it will be available! 

Love, Patti 

Significado: (Description written by the artist, Victor M. Castro)                         

The white lines represent the cross of Christ. 

Four sectors are established: Two on the right and two on the left; two above and two 

below. (painting is flipped in picture) 

The right is the field of Christ and the left is the field of Satan. 

Above is the field of God and Christ. 

Below is the earth, the world, and humanity under the direction of the devil. 

The right is light and life; the left is darkness and death. 

The vertical white cross is Christ touching God with his head and with his feet touching sinful men. His feet 

have crushed (wounded) the head of Satan. 

The horizontal cross touches evil on the left and on the right the good. 

The cross is the way. Everyone who believes in Him passes from darkness to light, from death to life. 

 

Joe reports: We have had a busy and very blessed July into August. Our son Joe and I had a great Fathers 

training at “The Mission of Hope” with “The Power of the Father’s Blessing” and forgiven ceremony for 

around 45 men the end of July. Then Patti and I headed to Georgia for a Forgiven Ministry “One Day with 

God” at the Atlanta Re-entry Facility for 23 fathers, 38 of their children, their caregivers, around 90 Forgiven 

Ministry volunteers and close to 30 Correction Officers. The “Godly Dad’s” training was on Friday for the men 

and the kids arrived early Saturday morning. I was blessed to do three 45-minute programs Saturday. One was 

for the caregivers and then early Saturday morning for just the fathers and Saturday PM for the fathers, kids, 

volunteers, and prison staff. Many lives were forever changed during these two days! 

 

We pulled our travel trailer and camped in Hamilton, GA with our friends and ministry volunteers, Kim and 

Trisha on their farm the first night. We left with them and their RV headed to Atlanta for the event and did the 

same on the return trip back to Mobile. We love camping on their farm/ranch and getting a little visiting in with 

them, their horses, cows, wild turkeys, and deer roaming their pastures and Kim’s great cooking of their own 

farm raised beef! 

 

We will be back a “The Mission of Hope” on the 18th, then pull out for Monticello, FL on the 23rd for another 

‘One Day with God” at Jefferson Correctional Facility on the 23rd of the month. 

 

We covet your prayers and believe me we feel them. Thank you for your continued faithfulness with your 

donations and prayer support. Crazy times we live in. Normal is not coming back, Jesus is! 

“Power and might are in your hand and no one can stand against you.” 2nd Chronicles 20:6  


